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Finding a Charter Organization 

 
 Unlike other scouting organizations, Frontier Girls is not a 501(c)3 non-profit.  

We are a private business that simply sells memberships to our website and a license to 

use our name and uniform.  Frontier Girls Troops are independently operated by 

individuals or organizations that have purchased a troop membership through Frontier 

Girls LLC.  Each troop is an autonomous body operated and governed by a single 

individual, local non-profit organization, church, school, or business. These groups have 

purchased a license to use the Frontier Girls name and logo as part of their youth 

program.  Frontier Girls LLC may NOT be run as a for profit entity of any kind.  Frontier 

Girls troops are not business franchises and are designed for youth education only. 

 

 Finding a Charter Organization willing to run a Frontier Girls troop is usually 

quite easy.  Our program fills the needs of many community organizations that run a 

variety of youth programming.  Possible organizations to approach include: 

 

• Churches 

• Schools 

• Veterans Organizations (such as VFW or American Legion) 

• Lions Club 

• Rotary Club 

• Elks Club 

• Moose Lodge 

• Kiwanis Club 

• YMCA 

• Local businesses that deal with youth such as day cares, roller rinks, or country 

clubs. 

 

 Included in this packet are customized letters to send to a variety of the above 

organizations along with brochures.  Once an organization has expressed interest in 

becoming a Charter Organization, you can give them the Charter Agreement and the rest 

of the packet.  Organizations are welcome to contact Frontier Girls directly if they have 

any questions regarding the Charter process. 

 

 

 

 


